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RCM 2 Report 09-13-2020
Both Mikala and myself represented as RCM 1 and RCM 2 at the August Region in person. 
 I have forwarded a memo from NAWS to inform the Area about IP#30
New Recovery Literature
We have a new IP! The 2020 World Service Conference unanimously approved the pamphlet, Mental Health in Recovery as our newest piece of recovery literature. The pamphlet, IP #30, is now posted on na.org and is available for purchase from World Services, as inventory item number #3130, and it is priced at 33 cents: www.na.org/webstore.  
Contribution Goal #1
As you probably know, NA World Services has been financially affected by the global pandemic. Even before the crisis hit, we were discussing how to shift our financial model from one that relies upon literature sales to a more sustainable model that depends upon member contributions. It’s a huge shift and we know it won’t happen overnight, but over time. 
One way members can help is to consider making a recurring monthly contribution to World Services: www.na.org/contribute. Some of us contribute the amount of our clean time each month, some more, some less. In February, 50 members had recurring contributions. As of this writing, there are more than 500. Our first goal in the journey to become self-supporting through member contributions is to increase the number of recurring monthly contributions to 1,000 by the end of October.
Reminders
Don’t forget: 
1. NAWS now has an Instagram account: www.instagram.com/narcoticsanonymous
1. The Spiritual Principle a Day Book Project needs your help writing and reviewing material: www.na.org/spad
1. Deeply discounted books and bundles are available in the Exciting Deals section of the webstore Catalog dropdown menu: www.na.org/webstore
1. We are still looking for local resources related to online meetings, hybrid meetings, and concerns related to reopening in-person meetings to post on the Online Meetings Page: www.na.org/virtual. Send them to wb@na.org
Concerning Regional matters Karri H regional treasurer, sent an email regarding the interim transfer of responsibilities of the treasurer to Tom K. In the email she mentioned that all the information needed to keep moving forward would be communicated. I was provided a link and informed that the information requested from our area was readily available on the TBRNA website. As for records of the contributions online the last entry was from November 2019. The closest I have is from a report of regional contributions sent from Keith in the spread sheet it is noted that our Northside Area made the following YTD contribution. 
AR66933 Northside Area Contribution as of 04/23/20 = 1,313.78 
Online 7th Tradition donations are possible on the Region website.  Click on Service at the top of the page or use this link. https://tbrna.org/seventh-tradition 

Bottom of Form

As a reminder NAWS has created a page of resources to help in your efforts to find and serve at NA meetings in the time of Coronavirus. Check it out: www.na.org/virtual
Activity
Adopt an Inmate Facilitator Troy W. Elected
Recorder Esteban R. Elected 
RSC Treasurer Ken L. Elected
Proposal: RSC will meet the next 2 quarters via Zoom approved by consensus. 
Proposal: Region to purchase our own virtual meeting software was approved by consensus to purchase the Pro version of Zoom.

Autumn 2020 Regional Service Conference is November 14, 2020 will be virtual.
I will be in attendance in person today. 
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